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Improvements to Eden Prairie food shelf make waves in the community 
 
In Eden Prairie, improvements to the People Reaching Out to People 
(PROP) food shelf not only were pleasing to the eye by improving how 
fresh foods were displayed, the changes were also welcomed by pantry 
visitors.   
 
It began with the idea to expand and improve the PROP pantry, where 
clients can pick out their own food in an area within the facility. There 
were funds for construction, but the facility needed help filling the new 
space with supplies to display and promote healthy food choices such 
as shelving, baskets and signage.   
 
Hennepin County Public Health Promotion and the Statewide Health 
Improvement Partnership (SHIP) supported these efforts, which was 
instrumental in helping create a bright, inviting space for pantry patrons. 
Among the new amenities included a new name – the Fresh Choice  
Market – and signs that welcomed visitors in eight different languages.   
 
PROP has a number of regular clients, including an older Russian couple 
who typically left all communications to the wife while her husband 
remained silent. That changed when the new signage went up. While the 
man still said nothing, upon noticing the new sign he alerted his wife, 
pointed to the sign and smiled in response to the “welcome” – in Russian – 
visible to visitors.  
 
PROP proved a small change can be a welcome one, making a big impact 
and going a long way to help people feel included and accepted. 
 



 

 
Schools 
Hennepin County Epsilon Home School 
 
Workplaces 
Choice, Inc. Eden Prairie 
DriSteem 
Mount Olivet Rolling Acres 
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